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On-Site Assistance – 
	Belvidere North HS

Cissna Park HS

Clifton-Central HS
DeKalb HS

Hinckley-Big Rock HS

Iroquois West HS

Kaneland HS

Lexington HS
	Newark HS

Prairie Central HS

Prairie Central Jr. High

Olympia HS

Oswego East HS

River Valley Ag (Momence HS)

Sycamore HS
Tri Point HS 


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 4   Participants – 122
· TREES P&CC Committee (CTE Directors), Golden Corral Restaurant, Joliet; 35
· Clifton Central FFA Alumni & Co-op Annual Meeting; 20

· St. Anne HS Career Day Presentation, St. Anne; 25

· McClean County CUSD 5 Counselors’ In-service, NCHS; 20

· Peotone FFA Alumni Startup Meeting, Peotone HS – 22

· Kankakee Tech Prep “Taste of Technology: Ag Careers” presentation, KCC; 12

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 11

· FCAE Staff Teleconference

· Elite Conference – Lake Land College, Mattoon 

· ILCAE & ICAE Annual Meeting – Richland College, Decatur
· IL Assn. of School Boards Convention - Hyatt Chicago 

· North Boone HS Ag Advisory Meeting – Poplar Grove, IL
· District II Ag Literacy Coordinator Meeting – District II FCAE Office, Joliet

· KCC Ag Program Startup meeting with Dennis Sorensen – KCC, Kankakee

Other Activities

· Prepared Drafts 1 and 2 of the IACCAI Database Users’ Guide.
· Organized the District AITC Coordinator Meeting

· Posted 16 “old” National FFA CDE exams on MyCaert for student practice

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email and telephone correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2511
Commentary

There are many interesting things going on in District 2 Ag Education right now. Kankakee Community College is working to start an Agriculture program, and I have been contacted by several of the larger high schools in the district about starting new ag programs. The IASB Convention is an excellent opportunity to talk to local community members about their views of the ag programs.  It also provides us with an opportunity to speak with administrators and board members from schools without programs, which is where almost all of my new ag program leads have been from.  The IACCAI officers are happy with the first draft of the Database Guide, and I am looking forward to the revisions that will come in the following weeks. 












